
Co-ordinators should submit budgets and supply lists to Ron and Gil SOON.Announcements:

Buses:

Phone;
Fivers:

The next meeting date and place is on the annual meeting minutes.

Oregon Country Fair 
General Planning Meeting 
Feb. 25,1981

Facilitator; Mike Martin
Agenda:

Permit application/ Legal report 
Nominating committee report 
Info booth report
Co-ordinator confirmation
Insurance
Buses
Phone
Flyers
Video
Food Vouchers

Permit application/Legal report: We have received preliminary permit approval, so Fair 
advertisement can start going out. Legislative reform on the county outdoor assembly 
ordinance is still being pursued.

The Fair phone has been installed, the number is 689-8911 .
_____  Flyers for general and staff meetings will be printed up, please contact Amy if 
you’d like your staff meeting to be included.

_____ LTD may be able to provide service to the Fair, it was decided to price both 
LTD and Dorsey for the best deal.

Co-ordinator confirmation: Entertainment was accepted by Steve Cohen, who has since 
declined this position. Mary Cay was nominated to work with Palmer on advertisement, 
they will work this out and confirm at a later date.
Insurance: AS a group we can qualify for a health insurance plan. All interested should 
give their name and age to SAndra, 688-8098. The plan will cover natural healing as well as 
dental work.

Nominating committee report; EAch candidate will have a set time to speak at the 
annual membership meeting, 7pm, March 1, at Harris Hall.

Video: Jerry gave a showing of the first 10 minutes of what will be a 40 minute video 
It was wonderful and inspiring! A motion was made and passed to provide Jerry a 
maximum of $3,000.00 to finish the video contigent upon a contract being signed which 
will include d^ad 1-ine dates and the production of seme 15,30,and 60 second spots. 
Congratulations Jerry!
Food vouchers: A motion was made and passed making 1981 CCF food vouchers worth $2.00 
each. Each shift worker will still receive 4 vouchers per shift.

Info booth report: Jack and Larry reduced the inf© booth budget and are working
on increasing Info booth efficiency.

Newsletter; Two men,Jim and Pat,proposed putting together a pamphlet on the Fair 
to be handed out to the public at admissions. It was generally thought this was a good 
idea,but that it could be more effective if produced by folks more familiar with the 
Fair.


